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PSA Limpopo Intersectoral Members’ Meeting

The PSA’s Limpopo Intersectoral Meeting was held at JaagBaan Lodge in Mokopane, Waterberg District,
on 15 February 2024. The event was planned for 450 attendees, but 519 delegates attended the
meeting, which created some challenges in terms of administration and coordination. Members’ patience
and understanding in this regard are highly appreciated. The meeting involved only three districts, i.e.,
Capricorn, Sekhukhune, and Waterberg. Upcoming 2024/25 meetings, earmarked for November, will
cater for the two remaining districts, i.e., Mopani and Vhembe.

The PSA also expresses appreciate for shop stewards who worked around the clock to ensure that
members attend the meeting. Transport coordinators enthusiastically and seamlessly managed transport
matters and meticulously communicated with members to ensure order and safe arrival are also thanked.
The members who attended are appreciated as they showed interest in the business of their Union.

The PSA endeavored to provide members with correctly sized golf shirts, despite challenges owing to
stock availability for certain sizes. The PSA is aware that some members received oversized shirts and
such members are requested to engage their shop stewards to arrange an exchange. It is the PSA’s
intention to ensure that members are provided with correctly sized PSA regalia. A list of members who did
not receive a golf shirt was compiled by the Office and the matter is receiving attention.

Members’ input and feedback are always appreciated as we build the PSA. Proposals to improve on such
events can be submitted to john.teffo@psa.co.za / WhatsApp 079 513 9856 or Christine Mabu at
Christine.mabu@psa.co.za / (015) 295 0507.

Employees who wish the join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 /
lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za), Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za), or the
PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500.
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